
June 8, 2005

Ms. B. MarieMoore, Vice President
Safety and Regulatory
Nuclear Fuel Services, Inc.
P.O. Box 337, MS 123
Erwin, TN 37650

SUBJECT: NUCLEAR FUEL SERVICES, INC., REVIEW OF PLAN
(TAC L31876)

Dear Ms. Moore:

We have reviewed the p plan dated April 11, 2005 (NFS No. 24G-05-0015). We
believe the plan will provide the information, needed for NRC staff to make a final determination
if it is revised to include the following:
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Please note that the first two items in the Preparation section of the plan are both marked "A."

This completes our review and closes TAC no. L31876. If you have any questions concerning
this letter, please contact me at (301) 415-7887 or e-mail to kmranrc.gov.

Sincerely,

IRAI

Kevin Ramsey, Project Manager
Fuel Cycle Facilities Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety

and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards

Docket No.: 70-143
License No.: SNM-124
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